


There are currently 10 children attending the Kidderminster 
base of The Beacon PRU and it is being planned that these 
children will either transition to the new Alternative Provision 
Free school (Unity Academy) with a transition plan involving 
the child, the family, the new school and Beacon school as 

normal phase transfer or according to the assessment of 
need, return to mainstream school before the end of this 
academic year, according to the child level plan for 
appropriate education (not dependent on any changes).  
  
 

Alternative Options 
Considered and Rejected 

 
Not recommended as this would not give stakeholders an 
opportunity to comment on the consideration of this 
proposal.  The DfE support the informal process for making 
changes. 
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